Date
Dear

Congratulations on your recent decision to join the ACTIONII Campaign!  Our office supports the campaign as a method of helping providers address the financial hardships we are now facing.  We are excited to have so many providers from our state involved.

We hope that you will find the campaign tools useful and enjoyable to use.  We are excited to help you get going on implementing some of the promising practices highlighted by the campaign.  Currently the campaign is focusing on
If there is any way that our office can help improve this project, please let us as well as campaign staff know.  We want you to be successful in your efforts!  Good luck and thanks again for taking on this effort!
Sincerely,

